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Comments: I would like to see more areas open to motorized use and for longer periods of time. Center creek

drainage would be a great addition for motorized users. Allowing Skookum to stay open after the April 1 closure

would be nice if the snow conditions allowed. 

Non motorized users have access to any terrain they want, while motorized users in the anchorage area have a

very limited selection. With the low snow years we have had lately, it's made it hard to find places to recreate for

the winter motorized users. 

 


